KUDOS #ex
REVERE NIGHT

We had a packed auditorium on Monday, March
6, full of incoming 6th graders and their families.

Thank you to Jodi Fenton for organizing the event along _
with Ms. Mabashov, the music department teachers and
students for wonderful performances and talks.

Also, thanks to Mr. Wechsler and his talented students
for providing the video found here.

Adding to the night, Ms. Robertson introduced
families to some of the farm animals, and Mr.
Hyman and Ms. Wright discussed 6th-grade classes.



https://www.paulreverems.com/apps/video/watch.jsp?v=10109765

